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       February 17, 2012 
 
 
 
ALL ARASA AMTRAK 
MEMBERS – MOFE AND OBS 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 I am writing regarding Operation RedBlock (ORB), and to dispel any rumors you 
may have heard that this vital program is being terminated.  On the contrary, ORB 
continues to be very successful.  ARASA along with the other shop crafts are 
currently in the process of negotiating improvements that will only enhance what is 
already in place.  You will be advised once the restructuring is finished.  In the 
meantime, RedBlock continues to be operational and available to those members 
experiencing alcohol and/or drug problems.  Your continued support of ORB is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
      Yours in solidarity, 

 
      Joseph J. Derillo, Sr. 
      ARASA National Representative 
 
 
cc: ARASA Amtrak GC – MofE and OBS 
 

 
 
 
 


